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HAMILTON HISTORIC DISTRICT/HISTORICAL COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Hamilton Historic District/Historical Commission will hold a public hearing on April 22, 2025 

at 6:30 pm in accordance with the Hamilton Historic District/Demolition Delay Bylaw pursuant to 

the proposed demolition of an accessory barn at 920 Highland Street (Assessors Map 4, Lot 7). 

The property owners, Karl-Heinz and Patrisia Maurath, are represented by Jack Cross, Cross 

Property Management Inc. The Commission will determine if the building is a ‘preferably 

preserved significant building,’ which would impose a twelve month demolition delay. The 

application materials are available for review at the Hamilton Building Department. The meeting 

will be held remotely over the Zoom platform and log-in information to participate will be on the 

posted April 22, 2025 meeting agenda. 

 

Mark Connors 

Hamilton Planning Director 


